
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SETNS Newsletter: 5th May 2023 
 

 

Thank you to Fiona, Norah and all the 6th Class pupils for hosting 
another incredible Lá Spraoi for us today. There were lots of fun 
and excitement throughout the school. The children took part in 
football and basketball competitions as well as sponge throwing 
and face/nail painting. Thank you to you, parents/guardians for 
supporting this event, it is one of the real highlights of our school 
year.  

   

  

    

 

Well done to our amazing Student Council who 

welcomed Student Council representatives from 

Broombridge ETNS last week. They hosted a working 

breakfast and discussed topics such as the student’s 

voice in an Educate Together School, roles and 

responsibilities of the team as well as a visit to our 

Sensory Garden. On Wednesday, the Student Council 

visited the Houses of the Oireachtas. Thank you to 

Teresa and Rosemary for coordinating these great 

opportunities for the Student Council representatives.  

 

 

 

Congratulations to Georgia and Leyton who represented SETNS in 

the Irish School Climbing National Finals, held at Awesome Walls in 

Finglas last week. Thank you to the parents/guardians who 

accompanied them also. Both Georgia and Leyton climbed 

extremely well with Georgia topping out on all walls and Leyton 

receiving a Gold medal for the Junior/Senior Infant Category. Well 

done to all involved.   

                         

 

As communicated to you last week, the school will be 

closed on Friday 12th May to facilitate teacher training 

for the New Primary Language Curriculum and Primary 

Curriculum Framework. School will resume as normal on 

Monday 15th May 2023.  

 

 

Thank you to all who took part and raised an amazing 

€770.20 for Down Syndrome Ireland on March 21st. We 

received our Certificate of Appreciation from them last 

week.  

 

Thank you to Alicia, Beverly, Graeme and Hugh in 

McCartan’s Pharmacy in Millers Glen for sponsoring our 

Senior Girls GAA team kit. We are so appreciative to be 

supported by local businesses. Since the day the 

pharmacy opened, the team in McCartan’s say that they 

have been genuinely overwhelmed by the welcome they 

received. If anyone is considering switching prescriptions 

to the pharmacy it really is as easy as calling in and 

saying hello or giving their secure email 

address mccartans.millersglen@healthmail.ie to your 

doctor or current pharmacy. 
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